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Masses For The Week 
  

Monday - July 6 
 6:30 Rita Schmidt 
 9:00 Ralph, Angelo, Magdalena & Dina DiMaggio 
Tuesday - July 7 
      6:30  All Souls & In Thanksgiving 
      9:00  Mildred McKenna 
Wednesday - July 8 
      6:30  Luciana Rinaldi 
       9:00 Constance Volpe 
Thursday - July 9 
  6:30 Joan Osterndorf 
      9:00  Colin Flood 
Friday -  July 10 
      6:30  Ray Masino & Theresa Masino Santoro 
       9:00 Ruth Frescott 
Saturday - July 11 
      9:00  INTENTIONS ANNOUNCED AT MASS 
      5:00  Thomas P. LaFalce, Sr. 
      7:00  Robert Evans 
Sunday - July 12 
    7:00  The People of the Parish 
    8:30  Patricia David 
   10:00  James Maddalena 
   11:30  Kenneth W. Meyer 
   1:00  Salvatore & Maria Accardi 
   5:30  John Collura 
 

Readings For The Week 
Mon.  Genesis 28:10-22a; Matthew 9:18-26 
Tues.  Genesis 32:23-33; Matthew 9:32-38 
Wed.  Genesis 41:55-57; 42:5-7a, 17-24a 
  Matthew 10:1-7 
Thurs.  Genesis 44:18-21, 23b-29, 45:1-5 
  Matthew 10:7-15 
Fri.  Genesis 46:1-7, 28-30; Matthew 10:16-23 
Sat.  Genesis 49:29-32; 50:15-26a; Matt 10:24-33 

Sun.  Amos 7:12-15  Amos was a shepherd and 
a dresser of sycamores when the Lord took him from 
following the flock and said to him, “Go, prophesy to 
my people Israel.” 
 
  Ephesians 1:3-14  God chose us in Christ 
to be blameless and full of love.  In him we were 
chosen to “exist for the praise of his glory.” 
 
  Mark 6:7-13  Jesus sent out his disciples 
two by two to preach the good news.  They took 
nothing with them.  In Christ’s power they expelled 
demons and healed the sick. 

Divine Mercy Novena  
 

Every Friday at 2:00 p.m. 
in the Eucharistic Chapel 
ALL ARE WELCOME! 

Our Weekly Sacrificial Gift 
Amount Budgeted: $17,500.00 
Amount Received: June 27/28, 2015 
Regular Collection: $16,705.40 

Thank you for your great generosity! 

Charismatic Prayer Group 
 

Traditions are memory makers!  They connect 
us to our past, like serving a recipe from mom or 
grandma or going to the same place for vacation.  
It’s such a good feeling.  Jesus gave us the BEST 
tradition when He said, “Do this in memory of 
Me.”  So create some new traditions for you and 
your kids, while keeping some of the old ones as 
a connection to your past. 
Our next meeting is Monday, July 6th at 7:30 
PM in the Church.  Please call (516) 993-9672 for 
prayer requests or more information. 

 Reflection & Living Stewardship 
 

This weekend as we celebrate the 
independence of our country, we 
will do well to echo the Psalmist 
saying, “Our eyes are fixed on the 

Lord, pleading for his mercy.”  May we always rec-
ognize and use wisely the gifts of freedom and 
abundance He has showered upon us. 
 

We are grateful this week for all stewards in our 
parish who embrace the call of good citizenship by 
sharing their gifts at home, work, school, parish, 
community and world. 

HOP Club Winners 
6/29/15  #509  Mary Cavaciuti    $25 
6/30/15  #465  M/M Jerome Viviano  $25 
7/1/15    #495  M/M Raymond Landers  $25 
7/2/15    #524  Nancy & Charles Schimmel $25 
7/3/15    #574  Edward & Diane Carroll   $50 
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“Whatever you do for one of 

these, the least of my sisters and  

brothers, you did it for me.” 
 

 
This week the Pantry could use:  tuna fish, sweet 
cereals, carrots, chili, tomato paste, pasta sauce, 
peanut butter, chicken and vegetable soups, 
cream, coffee, mayonnaise, boxed milk, jelly, cake 
mix, brownies, pudding, Jell-O, tissues, toilet pa-
per, napkins, dish soap, laundry soap, bar soap 
and diapers size 5.   
 

We are so grateful for your ongoing generosity.   
 
 

 Parish Outreach Food Pantry:  
208 Broadway, Bethpage 

Monday:  9:30AM - 2:30PM 
Thursday:  2:00PM – 7:00PM 

Phone:  (516) 931-7332 
 

 

Please pray for the sick of our parish: 
Reminder:  please call the rectory at 931-0818 

to remove a name from the list. Thank you. 
 

Ledwin Mason, Leevalli Annearosa, Pattie Meegan 

Leigh Murphy, Richard Piernini 

Joseph Simon, Douglas Torres, James Robertson 

Amy Hayes, Mom & Dad, Bill Kelly 

Matthew Messina,  Sharon Shiepko, Christopher Gratton 

John Mitchell, Pat Cannata, Barbara Thompson 

Donald Castor, Dorothy Quinn, Zachery Duff, Sam Zubov 

Patricia Marrone, Mary Henson, Mary Lynn Brassil 

Catherine Battiata, Brendan Rodriguez, Rebecca Passaro 

Dot Widyn, Annette Giuliano, Madeline Ciaravino 

Nicole Cagna, Gary Vlahov, Christopher Wezel 

Tom Schuerlein, Katie Walsh, Chris & Raymond Mirendia 

Louise Sandberg, Florencio Carmenate, Anthony Luisi 

Mary McCarthy, Christina Macchio, Karen Kilgard 

Angela Calendrille, Ann Marie Frayler 

Nicholas Balducci, Robert Kennan, Corey Voboril 

Charles Walsh, Baby Scarlett, May Duffey 

Tommy Johnson, Harry & Louise Smith, Joseph Vareed 

Grace Pastorello, Anna M. Bosco, Baby Daniel 

Janet Medina, Kevin Henson, Marie Newman 

Lee Berkowitz, The Mascia Family, Edward Brown 

Ceil Hollander, Ann Mirto, Vicki Perri, Daniel Costa, Nikki 

Eleanor Behrik, Hector Valentine, Theresa DuRoss 

Bob Baciuska, Lorraine Dennan, Deacon Jim Biggin 

Carol Ann Scudder, John Scudder, Thomas Napoli 

Joan Spira, Gerald Campbell, Vincent Esposito, Terry Hall 

Joe Bauer, Catherine A. McCarthy, Paul Granberg 

James Fanning, Antoinette Diana, Brendan Donahue 

Little Sonny D’Ambrosio, Joann Sescila, Elsa Ryan 

Sarah Messina, Michael Arato, William Martuge 

Deacon Jose Roa, Elizabeth Ryan, Steven Roberts, Jr. 

Ken Mannion, Jo Ryan, Linda Malone Peters Family 

Christine Chiarappa, Michael Kott, Jr., Connie Burgess 

Dolores Miller, Susan Carroll-Goyan, Carol Episcopio 

Cathy Rusch, Robert Armento, Samantha McNeil 

Patty & Tom Turano, Antonia Binetti, Rose Kuhn 

Louie Gandolfo, Liam Barry, Fran Brideau, Kevin Connors 

Jerome Antonucci 

Week of  July 5 - July 11, 2015 
 

Altar Bread & Wine 
 

In Loving Memory of  
Thomas P. Keegan 

Week of  July 5 - July 11, 2015 
 

Sanctuary Candle 
In Loving Memory of  

Bernie Lavin 

 
 

Second Banns 
Matt Puma & Jacquie Zeitler 

Kevin Woods & Kaitlyn Henn 

Rest in Peace 
Acts 7:49:  “Lord Jesus, receive my spirit.” 

 

May God bring comfort and peace to all those who 
have lost a loved one this year, especially through 

all the “firsts.”  Our prayers go with you.   

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aquinasandmore.com%2Fimages%2Fitems%2Fbrass-plated-sanctuary-lamp11631sm.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aquinasandmore.com%2Fcatholic-books-gifts%2Fsanctuary-lamps%2Fcategory%2F1803&docid=M2P2XkSF_1p_4M&tb
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The Pastor’s Letter 
 

R ecently, as many of you know, Father Henry received word that he has been transferred to the Pro-
vincial House in Brooklyn to work as the Province Secretary and the Assistant Financial Treasurer of 

our Province.  Both of these positions are very important to the life and mission of our order.  The Prov-
ince Secretary keeps and records the official documents of the Province, handles a great deal of internal 
communication among the confreres, and keeps important materials updated for all of us.  The Assistant 
Financial Officer has a very serious responsibility, along with the Treasurer to manage our funds, provide 
for our health care, care of all our properties and cars, all our insurances, and all matters of finances.   
The Provincial and his Council saw Father Henry had these skills and abilities to deal with these responsi-
bilities and gave him this new assignment.  I am sure all the confreres in our Province are grateful Father 
Henry has accepted these serious ministries. 
 
The Redemptorists’ gain is our parish’s loss.  Father Henry Sattler served at St. Martin’s for ten years. 
During that time, the people of the parish came to love him for his pastoral care, his preaching, his dedi-
cation to the young, his visits to the sick, his ministry in the RCIA, his work with the St. Vincent de Paul 
Society, his leadership ability in the pro-life ministry, and his care of the practical problems that affected 
our buildings and properties.  He is a good and zealous priest who always had time for anyone in need.  I 
know he will be missed by the staff, the parishioners and our Redemptorist community.  
 
I know that Father Henry was a great assistant to Father John Tizio since it was his first time serving as 
pastor and Father John was most grateful for his help and guidance.  Father Henry also was very helpful 
in my transition to parish life.  I was Provincial when Father Thomas Schmidt was dying of cancer.  Father 
Henry was very supportive of Father Tom and his family.  He was such a blessing to Father Tom as he 
helped him enter into eternal life.  
 
Father Henry and I talked about a farewell Mass and reception.  We will probably have it in September 
since Father Henry only officially leaves here in early August and I would not want the parishioners on 
vacation to miss the Mass.  Father will be stationed in Brooklyn which is only about an hour (if there is a 
miracle of no traffic on the Belt and Southern State) so it will be easy for him to return for the celebra-
tion.  We have not set a date as of yet. 
 
After parishioners got over the surprise of hearing Father Henry’s transfer from our parish, they immedi-
ately asked me who is taking his place.  The answer is that there will be no one coming to replace Father 
Henry.  This is a bit of a disappointment but not to be taken as any sign the Redemptorists don’t care 
about the parish of St. Martin’s.  There have been many years when there were only three priests here at 
St. Martin’s.  When I first came here four years ago, there was only three of us until Father Ciya arrived a 
year or so later.  There have been times when there were three priests and a seminarian or Redemptorist 
deacon.  I think most parishioners know it was a great blessing to have four priests and not something 
that could always be our reality.  Many of the parishes around us have two or three priests and are pretty 
similar in the number of parishioners.  
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I  am confident Fathers Jim, Ciya and I, along with our zealous deacons, our dedicated pastoral staff, 
and the great commitment of so many parishioners who are part of the parish ministries that we 

can continue to maintain and even increase the level of pastoral service and care in our parish.  The 
transfer of one of our priests is a loss for us because we love Father Henry, but it is also an opportunity 
of grace for all of us to consider what each of us can do to be part of the life and ministry of our parish.  
Granted, only priests can say Mass and hear confessions, but there are so many wonderful ministries 
presently active that are touching the lives of countless parishioners.  Many of these ministries are led 
and served by the lay members of our parish.  I am also confident that we will be able to have Redemp-
torist priests come to our parish on the weekends to take Sunday Masses.  I think you will enjoy hearing 
different preachers. 
 
So, we say thank you to God for the ten years of life and ministry Father Henry Sattler so generously 
shared with the parishioners, staff and Redemptorist community here at St. Martin’s.  We promise him 
our prayers and love as he goes forth to serve in other ministries of the Church and the Redemptorists. 
We look forward to seeing him in the future.  May Mary of Our Lady of Perpetual Help lead Father Hen-
ry as he follows Jesus the Redeemer. 
 

Father Patrick Woods, CSSR 
woodscssr@aol.com 

www.smtbethpage.org 

 

I  thought that as a way of recognizing Father Henry's great service to 
the parish, I would invite parishioners to write a few sentences or a 

short paragraph on how Father Henry  touched your life.   
 
You might write about a funeral he conducted for your family,  a wed-
ding, a time shared at a youth gathering, a visit he made to your home 
or the hospital or a sermon he gave.  It would be my hope to put them 
all in an issue of the bulletin to honor him and something I think would 
touch him.  
 
So, email me woodscssr@aol.com or drop off a note to Genny at the 
office.  Please have them in by Saturday, August 15th. 
 

Father Pat 
 

mailto:woodscssr@aol.com
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A Fourth of July Prayer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

God our Creator, 
from your provident hand we have received 

our right to life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness. 
You have called us as your people and given us 

the right and the duty to worship you, the only true God, 
and your Son, Jesus Christ. 

Through the power and working of your Holy Spirit, 
you call us to live out our faith in the midst of the world, 

bringing the light and the saving truth of the Gospel 
to every corner of society. 

We ask you to bless us 
in our vigilance for the gift of religious liberty. 

Give us the strength of mind and heart 
to readily defend our freedoms when they are threatened; 

give us courage in making our voices heard 
on behalf of the rights of your Church 

and the freedom of conscience of all people of faith. 
Grant, we pray, O heavenly Father, 

a clear and united voice to all your sons and daughters 
gathered in your Church 

in this decisive hour in the history of our nation, 
so that, with every trial withstood 

and every danger overcome— 
for the sake of our children, our grandchildren, 

and all who come after us— 
this great land will always be “one nation, under God, 

indivisible, with liberty and justice for all.” 
We ask this through Christ our Lord.  Amen. 
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July 4th Meditations 
It is the duty of all nations to acknowledge the providence of Almighty God, to obey His will, to be 
grateful for His benefits, and humbly to implore His protection and favor.”   - George Washington  
 
Of all the dispositions and habits which lead to political prosperity, religion and morality are indispensa-
ble.” – George Washington  
 
The Declaration of Independence laid the cornerstone of human government upon the first precepts of 
Christianity.  – John Adams  
 
The Fourth of July ought to be commemorated as the day of deliverance by solemn acts of devotion to 
God Almighty.  – John Adams  
 
God who gave us life, gave us liberty.  Can the liberties of a nation be secure when we have removed a 
conviction that these liberties are the gift of God?  Indeed I tremble for my country when I reflect that 
God is just, that His justice cannot sleep forever. – Thomas Jefferson, Jefferson Memorial 
 
“And this be our motto, ‘In God is our trust'” – USA National Anthem, Third Verse  
 
In regards to this great Book [the Bible], I have but to say it is the best gift God has given to man.  All 
the good the Savior gave to the world was communicated through this Book.  But for it we could not 
know right from wrong.  All things most desirable for man’s welfare, here and hereafter, are found por-
trayed in it.  – Abraham Lincoln  
 
Intelligence, patriotism, Christianity, and a firm reliance on Him who has never yet forsaken this favored 
land, are still competent to adjust in the best way all our present difficulties.”  
– Abraham Lincoln, President, March 4, 1861 inaugural address  
 
“The fundamental basis of this Nation’s law was given to Moses on the Mount.  The fundamental basis 
of our Bill of Rights comes from the teachings which we get from Exodus and St. Matthew, from Isaiah 
and St. Paul.”  – Harry S. Truman  
 
“Without God there could be no American form of government, nor an American way of life.  Recogni-
tion of the Supreme Being is the first, the most basic, expression of Americanism.  Thus, the founding 
fathers of America saw it, and thus with God’s help, it will continue to be.”  – Dwight D. Eisenhower 
  
Inside the Bible’s pages lie the answers to all the problems that mankind has ever known.  I hope Amer-
icans will read and study the Bible.  – Ronald Reagan  
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PLEASE PRAY CONSTANTLY FOR THOSE SERVING IN OUR MILITARY 
  

Lord of Hosts, we commend to Your gracious care and keeping all the men and women 
of our armed forces at home and abroad. Defend them day by day with Your heavenly 
grace; strengthen them in their trials and temptations; give them courage to face the 
perils that beset them; and grant them Your abiding presence wherever they may be. 
Through Christ our Lord.  Amen.  
 
 

 MAJ Brian McGrath, US Army 
CPT Gregory Holownia,  US Army 

MAJ Erika Holownia, US Army 
PO3 Matthew Sadecki, USCG 

SGT Zachary John Sheehy, USMC 
PVT Travis Ruggiero, US Army 

CPL Dennis Diesel, USMC 
L CPL James Kruper, USMC 

PFC Matthew P. Sirianni, US Army 
CPT Conor B. Murphy, USMC 

1LT Victoria Meyer, US Army Nurse Corp 
PO1 John Paul Pedalino II, US Navy 

CPT Thomas P. Shea, USAF 
SGT Michael John Kelly, USMC 
1LT Brian McGrath, US Army 

SPC Matthew Castellano, US Army 
PFC Michael Patrick Murphy, US Army 

PFC William Corrigan, USMC 
PFC Salvatore Battiata, USAF 

LT Daniel Cloonan, USCG 
PVT Daniel Kuhlmann, US Army 

LCPL Jonathan M. Gordon, USMC 
2LT Sean O’Donnell, USAF 

SGT Matthew C. Windisch, USMC 
E3 CORPSMAN Robert Fidnarick, US Navy 

1LT Brian Thorpe, US Navy 
PO3 Joshua Zimmerman, US Navy 
MAJ Brendan McEvoy, US Army 

PVT Matthew F. Mayerhofer, US Army 
BUCN Sean Bourke, US Navy 
PO3 James Fischer, US Navy 

LTC John Evans, US Army 
STS2(SS) James McDevitt, US Navy 
ABHAA Michael Creagh, US Navy 

PVT Steven DiPaolo, USMC 
SSGT Sean V. Oliva, US Army 

2LT Samantha Lopez, US Navy 
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Parish Block Party 

Friday, August 21, 2015 
 

If anyone would like to donate a gift card, gift certificate, baseball tickets (even Yankee ones), 
Jet tickets (number one prize) and so forth that would be great since they would be used for 
the raffle that we hold at the party, along with the 50/50.   As you know, we do not charge for 
admission to the block party so we like to bring in some funding to help defray the cost.  We 
do this by selling raffle tickets a few weeks before.  This year we decided that donated gift bas-
kets, although very generous, were not always practical.  So instead, we are looking for any 
kind of gift cards/gift certificates or tickets you might have. 
 
 
 

More information about the picnic will be coming in future bulletins.  If anyone would like to 
volunteer at the event, that would be most helpful.  For any questions about donations or vol-
unteering, please contact me at woodscssr@aol.com or call 931-0818 ext. 17. 
 

Father Pat 

 

CORRECTION: 
 
Girl Scout Troop 3197 delivered two adaptive tricycles, not one as was reported in the 
June 28th bulletin.  Therefore, the total number of trikes donated to disabled children 
was three.  The third trike was donated by an SMT parishioner as was previously noted.   
 

Also Newsday had a 5-page article in the LI Life section on Sunday, June 28th featuring 
Share the Voice Organization.   SMT parish is very happy to have been a part of the great 
work of this organization.  

mailto:woodscssr@aol.com
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RECTORY OFFICE SUMMER HOURS 
From Monday June 22 to Friday September 4, 2015 

 
Weekday Hours:  Monday through Friday - 9AM to 3PM 

 

Evening Hours:  Monday & Tuesday - 3PM to 7:30PM 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday - 3PM to 7PM 

 

Saturday Hours:   9AM to 7PM 
Closed on Sunday 

 

 
FOR HELP IN A CRISIS PREGNANCY 

Call Diana Hart Mirando  (C) 830-5077 (H) 605-1979 
 

ROSELINE, LIFE CENTER 24 HOURS 
PROJECT RACHEL 

WWW.HOPEAFTERABORTION.COM 
 

Baby Safe Haven, Safe Babies 
Safe Place at 1 (877) 796-HOPE   

Adoption, Foster Care, Maternity Services 
Catholic  Home Bureau  

1(800) 592-4357 
 

NATIONAL CHILD ABUSE HOTLINE  
1-800-4-Child or 1-800-422-4453 

 

PRAY FOR 
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RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE LIFE CENTER OF LONG ISLAND 
 Donor Site: www.lifecenterli.org • Client Site: www.aaapregnancyoptions.org  

 O u r M i s s i o n...  
“To promote, encourage and foster public sentiment and respect for the dignity of human life...  

...from conception to natural death.”  
 
Special Parents for Special Needs Children  
Children are one of the greatest blessings and gifts in life and also require a tremendous amount of work. 
Children bring about the greatest joy and also the greatest challenges in life. As our Hempstead staff 
member Patty stated, if your great gift comes in a package with special needs, then the path can be at 
times even more challenging, yet also more rewarding all at the same time.   Parenting requires a deli-
cate balance of patience, support, love and discipline, no matter who the child is. Having faith with rea-
sonable expectations helps us stay balanced. 
 
In speaking with a number of different parents that have special needs children, I have found that so 
many people underestimate the true ability of children with special needs. This is not limited to just the 
parents, it is true of anyone involved with the care of the special needs children, including their teachers, 
caregivers and medical professionals.  
 
Each child is a unique individual. It is very important that they are not grouped into a specific category 
based on their respective diagnosis and on medical statistics, nor be given up on because of some stand-
ard limits or expectancy rates. Every special needs child holds within themselves unlimited power. It is so 
important to allow them to display their individuality, and let them experience their own unlimited pow-
er that they possess as an individual. Encouragement from their parents is very important for every 
child’s success and well being. Letting them reach for the stars, never giving up, gives them hope, which 
is the major foundation for success.  
 
I believe that deep down inside the soul of every special needs child there is a hero just bursting to come 
out. As parents we can encourage our children to become that hero, to face life joyfully and courageous-
ly in the face of suffering or adversity. By doing this, we also become heroes - both to our children and to 
others around us.  
 
Parents of special needs children experience a warmth of gratefulness in appreciating every moment 
with their child, sharing a monumental love powered by the knowledge that life is fragile and that their 
time together is measured in breaths. They are given an opportunity to see life in a dark light, a constant 
balance of pain and peace, hope and devastation, sorrow, and joy. And maybe that is the purpose of 
life—to find the balance, to accept the reality, but live in the hope. We should count our blessings having 
these special children in our lives and the joy they bring to life.  
 

Blessings, Gloria Schreiber, Executive Director 
Life Center of Long Island 



Life Teen will resume holding Life Nights in September.  Check back here 
for more info coming soon! 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 8/7-9:  Steubenville NYC Youth Conference!!! Please pray for all those who are par-
ticipating in this incredible conference.  Come, Holy Spirit! 
 
 8/16-22:  CAMP VERITAS!!!  Please lift all of SMT’s Campers and Counselors up in 
prayer as they dive into a week full of faith and fun! 

 
Edge will resume meetings in the fall.  Have a safe & fun filled summer! 
 
 

To see our full schedule, please visit SMTBethpage.org! 
 
For questions about Youth Ministry at SMT or to inquire about joining our team, please con-
tact Erin Horan-Baudille at SMT_Lifeteen@Yahoo.com.    The Youth Ministry Office Phone:  
(516) 870-5669. 
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EUCHARISTIC    ADORATION 

There is no Adoration hosted 

by our Youth Ministry during the months of  

June, July and August.   

The next Adoration is Tuesday, September 8th. 

 
St. Martin of Tours will be hosting a Blood Drive on 
Wednesday, August 19, 2015.  As always the New York 
Blood Center is looking for a successful event for our 
donors and the patients who are counting on your generous support.  
 

More information to follow as the event draws near. 

mailto:SMT_Lifeteen@Yahoo.com
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St. Martin of Tours Summer Bible Camp 
As we have done the last two summers, we will have a week of summer Bible 
camp for children between the ages of  5-13 during week of August 10th 
through 14th.   

There is a session in the morning for the younger children 
(ages 5-8) that goes from 9:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and a ses-
sion for the older children (ages 9-13) in the evening from 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.   
 

The camp is  combination of Bible study, arts and crafts, mu-
sic and fun. The children have enjoyed the camp very much. 
 

The cost is $25.00 for one child and $15.00 for each additional child from the 
same family.  More information and the announcement times for registration 
will be forthcoming.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 July 6:  Holy Face Devotion 1PM Church 

 July 6:  Charismatic Prayer Group 7:30PM Church 

 Aug 10-14:  Bible Camp 

 Aug 15:  The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

  - NOT a Holyday of Obligation this year - Regular weekend mass schedule 

 Aug 19:  SMT Blood Drive St. Alphonsus Hall 

 Aug 21:  Annual Parish Picnic 6:30PM school parking lot 

 Sept 4-6:  Summer Retreat at San Alfonso Retreat House, Long Branch NJ 

 

 
HOLY FACE OF JESUS HOLY HOUR 

Monday, July 6th 
1:00PM in the Church 

 

Please come and experience this devotion to the Holy Face of Jesus.  St. Therese of Li-
sieux was a great devotee of this long-standing practice.  St. Martin of Tours continues 
to offer this devotion in reparation for all the wounds to His Holy Face.  All who come 
will be blessed with St. Jude’s oil.  Everyone is most welcome!  
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Talbot House Chemical Dependence Crisis Center    
Talbot House is a 24-hour voluntary chemical dependence crisis center licensed by the New York State 
Office of Alcoholism and Substance Abuse Services (OASAS) to provide short-term medically monitored 
inpatient withdrawal services to adult men and women who are in crisis. This facility provides nourish-
ing meals, counseling, limited transportation, support groups, and referrals. 
 
Outpatient Clinics   
Outpatient clinics help people in recovery maintain sobriety and live independently and productively. 
Services include individual and group counseling; groups for early sobriety; DWI/mandated and after-
care; educational programs; crisis intervention; psychiatric services; medical evaluations; and referrals. 
The program also serves spouses, adolescents, significant others, co-dependents, and adult children of 
alcoholics (ACOAs). Our clinics provide counseling services in Spanish. 
 
Eligibility and Fees   
Programs serve people 18 years of age and older. Sliding scale fees, Medicaid, Medicare, and other 
third-party insurance accepted. 
 

Locations & Hours 
Catholic Charities Outpatient Clinic 
155 Indian Head Road, Commack, NY 11725 
Telephone: 631-543-6200 & Fax: 631-543-6203 
Monday - Thursday, 9 a.m. - 9 p.m. & Friday, 9 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
 
Catholic Charities Outpatient Clinic at Hampton Bays 
P.O. Box 758, Hampton Bays, NY 11946 
Telephone: 631-723-3362 & Fax: 631-723-3365 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9 a.m. - 8 p.m. 
Tuesday 9:30 a.m. - 7:30 p.m. & Friday 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 
 
Catholic Charities Talbot House 
30-C Carlough Road, Bohemia, NY 11716 
Telephone: 631-589-4144 & Fax: 631-589-3281 
24 hours, 7 days 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://www.ctfsa.org/admin/uploads/17508896424c1654bbf04b4_large.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.ctfsa.org/member-agencies/member-profiles/catholic-charities-of-fairfield-county/&h=144&w=383&tbnid=01Ldyc2327QZmM:&zoom=1&docid=_m7-
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The Catholic Counseling Center 
12 Ryder Court, Dix Hills NY 11746 

 

Professional therapy, provided by NYS licensed 
therapists, is available to our parish and 147 oth-
er parishes.   This program, under the direction 
of George A. Giuliani, PhD, Director/Psychologist, 
is provided by the Catholic Counseling Center 
which is independent of and not controlled or 
supervised by the parish or the diocese.    
 
Most insurance policies, including Medicare, are 
honored.   Confidential information and appoint-
ments are available by calling Dr. Giuliani at 631-
243-2503.  
 

You may visit his website at 
 http://thecatholiccounselingcenter.com 

 

 

GLUTEN, PEANUT & DAIRY FREE HOSTS 
 

St. Martin’s always has a supply of hosts 
available for anyone who is allergy-sensitive 
to these types of foods.  
 
Please seek out the sacristan before mass so 
that the priest is prepared to include it for 
consecration.  Please be sure to follow this 
procedure every time you attend mass.  

 

To donate furniture:   

St. Vincent de Paul  

516-746-8250 

 

POPE FRANCIS HOSPITALITY 

CENTER LOCATED AT 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 

SCHOOL BASEMENT 

1510 DE PAUL STREET 

ELMONT NY 11003 

Every Saturday 9AM to 1PM 
 

 

 

Nannys for Grannys...and Grandads too! 
 

Licensed Senior Companion and Health Care to keep you safe at home.  
Treating your loved ones with dignity, respect and compassion. 
 Experienced with Alzheimers & Dementia Patients 
 Serving Manhattan to Montauk 
 Providing the “Lease expensive” rates in all of New York 
 Live-ins      Hourly       Overnights 
 

(631) 730-8500 or (516) 481-4182 
www.nannysforgrannys.com 

 

Source:  The Long Island Catholic Magazine 


